

**To:** Jeffrey Epstein[jeevacation@gmail.com]  
**From:** [REDACTED]  
**Sent:** Tue 10/5/2010 3:59:58 PM  
**Subject:** May's trip to island

Brice is suggesting May wait until next week to come to the island. He says low pressure has made the weather bad and he advises she postpone until next week. Ok to book her for next week?

[REDACTED]